Londonwide LMCs

The professional voice of London general practice

London Ambulance Service Health Care Professional Admissions telephone number

has changed to 020 3162 7525

The London Ambulance Service (LAS) have asked us to inform our GPs and practice teams that the Health Care Professional (HCP) Admissions

phone number has changed to:

020 3162 7525
Please make sure that you use this number and not the old phone number to request HCP admissions as the old number is no longer in use.

The LAS have provided a poster which you may find useful. You can download this by clicking on the image below.



